
No. 12037/4112015-FTC
Government of India

Department of Personnel and Training
Training Division

Block No. IV, 3rd Floor, Old JNU Campus,
New Delhi-67 Dated 30.09.2016

The Training Division, Department of Personnel and Training, has invited
applications/nominations for additional slots in short term and customized programmes at
the University of California Berkeley vide letter of even number dated 05.09.2016,
uploaded on the website of this Department (persmin. nic. in). The last date for finalisation
of applications by nodal officers was 30.09.2016. It has now been decided to extend
this date upto 04.10.2016 (Tuesday). Nodal officers are therefore requested to finalise
the applications by this date as no further extension of time shall be given thereafter.

~
Under Secretary to theGovt. of India

Tel 26165682/pk. pattnaik@nic.in

To

All nodal officers for DFFT programme.


